
NOTICE OF COMMUNITY MEETING 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Bay Area Air Quality Management District 
(District), in collaboration with the City of Richmond Planning Department, will 
conduct a community meeting to discuss the the air quality permit application 
and California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) environmental review 
process for the following proposed project: 
 

Chevron Energy & Hydrogen Renewal Project 
Permit Application No. 12842 
Chevron Richmond Refinery 
841 Chevron Way, Richmond, CA 

 
The meeting will be held at 6:00 pm, Wednesday, February 13, 2008, at the 
RRC Social Hall, 3230 Macdonald Avenue, Richmond, California. 
 
Chevron is applying for an air district permit for the proposed project, which 
consists of a number of component projects.  The four main component projects 
are:  (1) Hydrogen Plant Replacement, (2) Power Plant Replacement, (3) 
Reformer Replacement, and (4) Hydrogen Purity Improvements.  At the 
meeting, District staff will discuss the new and modified equipment of the 
project and the associated emissions control equipment that will be required.  
District staff will also discuss existing equipment that will be shutdown as part 
of this project as well as other aspects of the evaluation of the permit 
application. 
 
The Richmond Planning Department has prepared a Draft Environmental Impact 
Report (DEIR) to analyze the environmental effects associated with the 
proposed project.  Copies of the DEIR are available at the City of Richmond 
Planning and Building Regulations Department, located at 1401 Marina Way 
South, Richmond, CA.  Copies are also available for review at the Richmond 
Public Library, Main Branch, 325 Civic Center Avenue, Richmond, CA.  A 
copy of the DEIR is also available for review online at 
http://www.ci.richmond.ca.us/index.asp?NID=832.  Questions about the air 
quality permit application should be submitted to Barry Young, Manager of the 
Permit Evaluation Section, by e-mail at byoung@baaqmd.gov or in writing to 
him at the following address: 

Barry Young 
Bay Area AQMD 
939 Ellis Street 
San Francisco, CA  94109 
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